CSG Monthly Update for TB Workshop Meeting- November, 2022
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We will be meeting with David Church to discuss ways to implement climate
smart initiatives from the Comprehensive Plan.

We are considering recruiting interns to work on Gardiner’s Emergency Plan
and other projects.

. We are coordinating with volunteers in Marlboro to support their CSC

implementation.

We are considering ways to deal with idling cars that are parked but no longer
charging at the EV charging station.

We continue to move forward with LED streetlight conversion with NYPA
and Central Hudson. This will result in lower costs and decreased GHG
emissions.

We are working on helping local farms implement green audits.
We continue to advocate with the Danskammer Coalition against the
Danskammer project.

We are continuing to move forward with CCA implementation, though there
have been some recent legal challenges to CCA that we are monitoring closely.
We are communicating with other CCA stakeholders in the region about
alternate CCA opportunities.

Our monthly meetings use the ZOOM platform and links for the meeting be
found on the Town of Gardiner website or our Facebook page,
https://www.facebook.com/climatesmartgardiner/



